Department of Rail Transport Announcement
No Gift Policy for all kinds of gifts and rewards from the performance of duties
- Fiscal Year 2024

Department of Rail Transport (DRT) acknowledges the importance of strengthening
organizational culture to prevent corruption, promote ethics, morality and transparency in the
performance of duties. This operates under government policy to address and eliminate
corruption and misconduct, which is a major problem and obstacle in the country’s
development. The DRT is committed to continuous efforts to prevent and combat corruption,
following the national strategic plan, particularly under issue (21) on countering corruption and

misconduct.

This commitment aims to demonstrate a firm intention against corruption and to
strengthen to all DRT executives and staffs to be morality and honesty. This will result in
transparency in operations according to the principles of good governance. To reaffirm this
commitment and oppose corruption, the DRT has implemented a "No Gift Policy" for all
officials and personnel. This policy is designed to prevent any unfair practices, corrupt, and
the occurrence of any benefits. The DRT appreciates and welcomes the goodwill of those who
interact with the DRT. The DRT dedicates to take responsibilities and following the progress
of development of the railway transportation system, ensuring the happiness and safety of

ridership on Thailand's railway network.

Hereby announced to be acknowledged and practiced by all involved

Announcement as of December 21 , 2023

(Mr. Pichet Kunadhamraks)
Director-General

Department of Rail Transport



